
 

 

 

 

Newsletter April 2022 
 

1. Webinars 2022 

The complete list of webinars for 2022 is now available! 
With a few exceptions, the webinars run at the first Tuesday of the month 19:00 – 21:15hr CET.  

Date Speaker  Topic 

04-01 
 

Yijin Ren  
(University of Groningen) 

Biofilms in orthodontics 

02-02 Nick Pandis  
(University of Bern) 

RCT methodology (1): an overview of design and 
methodology 

02-03 Nick Pandis  
(University of Bern) 

RCT methodology (2): critical appraisal of an RCT 

05-04 Spyros Papageorgiou  
(University of Zürich) 

SR methodology (1): an overview of design and 
methology 

03-05 Spyros Papageorgiou  
(University of Zürich) 

SR methodology (2): how to read a SR and 
appraise its rigor 

07-06 Magali Mujagic  
(University of Bern) 

The challenges of lingual appliances 

05-07 Vincenzo D’Antò  
(University of Naples Federico II) 

Biomechanics of aligners 

06-09 Astrid Bakker  
(ACTA Amsterdam) 

Bone and why we can move teeth 

04-10 Jenneke Klein-Nulend   
(ACTA Amsterdam) 

Osteocytes, osteoblasts, and osteoclasts and the 
effect of mechanical loading 

15-11 Michele Mignogna  
(University of Naples Federico II) 

Oral white lesions 

06-12 Arjan Vissink  
(University of Groningen) 

Saliva, what every orthodontist should know 

  

 

2. New registration system 

The registration system for NEBEOP Web Academy webinars for the rest of the year 2022 has been 
simplified.  

Nearly all program directors have provided a list of students and faculty and they have been invited 
to register for all webinars for 2022. If you did not get the invitation mail each student or faculty 
member can register only once for all webinars of the year using this recurring webinar link: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lRsEiIb1RPm6ChG74ZHbBg 

NEBEOP Web Academy 

for postgraduates 
 

3rd Tuesday ! 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lRsEiIb1RPm6ChG74ZHbBg


 

3. Webinars 2023 

We will continue with the webinars in 2023 and start the planning now. If you have suggestions 
for topics or speakers, or if you would like to contribute to a topic yourself in the A and B 
courses of the Erasmus program, please let us know at  nebeop.webacademy@gmailcom  

We are investigating different options to develop a learning platform where all relevant 
information and earlier webinars can be stored for future use.  

 

4. Webinar participation 43% 

About 700 NEBEOP postgraduates and teachers are now in our database. About two hundred of 
them follow the live webinars (29%) 😊😊, while another hundred watch the recordings (14%) 😐😐. 
That means that 57% of the NEBEOP postgraduates and teachers are still missing the unique 
opportunity to enhance their learning and teaching 😕😕.  

We are curious to hear how the webinars are used in your program. Is the content be discussed 
afterwards in a group session, is a webinar be reviewed together with a teacher and then 
discussed, more great ideas to inspire others? Please let us know. 

 

On behalf of the NEBEOP Web Academy Taskforce consisting of 

Ambra Michelotti, Anne Marie Kuijpers-Jagtman, Edwin Ongkosuwito, Maria Cadenas de Llano 
Perula, Mette Kuijpers, Vincenzo d'Antò. 

E-mail: nebeop.webacademy@gmail.com    
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